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Friday 26th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you following the Government’s announcement that all children will return to school on 
Monday 8th March. We are delighted to be welcoming everyone back to school very soon. Our first priority 
will be to settle the children back into class and school routines, focusing on their emotional wellbeing. The 
teachers will be carrying our baseline assessments to identify any gaps in learning. We will use this information 
to plan catch-up opportunities for the children as appropriate. We will also be celebrating the children’s 
wonderful achievements during this recent period of lockdown.  
 

Risk Assessment procedures and guidelines will continue as they did before Christmas. We will continue to 
stagger the school day following the previous timings. Please adhere to social distancing guidelines and our 
one-way system. Here is a reminder of the timings: 
 

 Bubble 1 (Reception): 8.50am - 3.10pm 

 Bubble 2 (Years 1 & 2): 8.45am – 2.50pm 

 Bubble 3 (Year 3 & 4): 8.55am – 3.00pm 

 Bubble 4 (Year 5 & 6): 8.50am – 3.10pm 
 
I will continue to keep you updated if any more changes or information is released. I look forward to seeing all 
of the children on Monday 8th March.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher  


